
Request for Proposal 
 
Traffic Engineering Services  
For On-Call Traffic Data Collection Services 
For City of Cupertino 
 
Cupertino is seeking the on-call professional services of a qualified consultant 
to conduct transportation data collection.  Data collection services will be 
performed on an “as needed” basis. The data collected will assist the City in 
its transportation planning process. 
 
Interested firms should obtain a full copy of the RFP from the City’s web site 
at http://www.cupertino.org. 
 
Please contact the Department of Public Works for additional information at 
408-777-3354. 
 
Proposals are due at the Cupertino City Hall at the Department of Public 
Works no later than 3:00 p.m.  On Friday, September 30, 2016. 
 
CITY OF CUPERTINO 
/GRACE SCHMIDT/ 
CITY CLERK  
PUBLISH 9/16/16 


